
 

 

 
 
 

 

Board of Public Works: 

 

The La Crosse Center is in emergent need for a replacement roof top unit (RTU) to the Skywalk Lobby. 

The existing unit has broken beyond repair creating an immediate need for replacement. This unit both 

heats and cools the Skywalk Lobby. We received a quote from Trane in the amount of $23,890 to include 

the new unit and installation. Funding for this request will be provided by unused funds in the 2022 

Capital Equipment Budget (4804195 -580901 -Other Work Equipment).  

 

Thank you. 

 

Dan Trussoni 

Deputy Director – Parks, Forestry and Facilities 

 


